Ateba Announces Change of Management

Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - January 16, 2020) - Ateba Resources Inc. ("Ateba" or the "Company") announces the
resignation of Ms. Lisa McCormack as Director, President, Chief Executive Officer and Corporate Secretary of the Company.
The Company wishes to thank Ms. McCormack for her contribution to the Company and wishes her the best in her future
endeavours.

Ms. Jessica Whitton has been appointed as interim President, Chief Executive Officer, Corporate Secretary and Director of the
Company until such time as the Company appoints Ms. McCormack's successor. Ms. Whitton practices general corporate and
securities law for both public and private issuers. She advises on a variety of transactions including private placements, public
offerings, M&A and continuous disclosure obligations.

For more information, please contact:

Arvin Ramos
Chief Executive Officer
Tel: (416) 271-3877

This news release may contain formard-looking statements including but not limited to comments regarding the timing and
content of upcoming work programs, geological interpretations, receipt of property titles, potential mineral recovery
processes, efc. Forward-looking statements address future events and conditions and therefore, involve inherent risks and
uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from those currently anticipated in such statements.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/51584
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